
 

 

  

The Mayor’s Office of Arts + Culture Invites You 

to an Online Meeting, hosted on Zoom,

to talk about 

PUBLIC ART
for the Northern Avenue Bridge Project

Thursday, July 16th, 2020

7:00 pm- 8:00 pm

The Mayor’s Office of Arts and Culture for the City of Boston is hosting a public 
meeting on July 16th to talk about public art for the new Northern Avenue 

Bridge. We’ll share a brief presentation about the process for City- commissioned 
public art followed by a Q and A session. We encourage you to attend!

For the safety of the project team and meeting attendees, this meeting will be 
hosted online, using Zoom. The meeting will be recorded and posted online for 
those who cannot attend. The presentation will be shared prior to the meeting 

on boston.gov/ arts to give people who can only attend by phone an opportunity 
to review the presentation. 

The Mayor’s Office of Arts and Culture welcomes inquiries or comments about 
this process or project at bac@boston.gov. Please use the subject line “Northern 

Avenue Bridge”. Comment period closes July 30, 2020.  

Details on how to join and participate in this meeting will be posted on 
the Mayor’s Office of Arts and Culture website:

www.boston.gov/arts

As well as the project website:

 www.northernavebridgebos.com/news-meetings

Mayor’s Office of Arts + Culture

Kara Elliott-Ortega, Chief


